

COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

July 18, 2016

Dr. John B. Boone Dean of Institutional Effectiveness. Accreditation, and Research Wake Technical Community College 9101 Fayetteville Road Raleigh, NC 27603-5696

Dear Dr. Boone:

Thank you for your letter of February 19, 2016, providing notification of the realigning and renaming of several academic credentials in the Computer Information Technology Division, effective fall 2016.

The changes are part of a statewide reorganization process undertaken by the North Carolina Community College System. The new credential titles represent a reorganization of existing courses and materials but do not represent significant changes in courses or programs. Therefore the reorganization does not constitute a substantive change requiring approval.

We acknowledge the information and will add it to our files.

Best regards,

Sarah L. Armstrong, Ph.D.

Director of Substantive Change

SLA/ABC:efk

cc: Dr. Stephen C. Scott, President

Dr. Larry L. Earvin